Minutes of the Sutton Poyntz Committee Meeting held on May 11* 2022 at the Mission Hall

Present: Hilary Davidson; Jon Waterman; Kevin Pearce; Shirley Davies; Sue Smith; Jackie Greet; Linda Kirkpatrick;
Lizzie Bergman Peck; Kirsty Masone.

Minutes/Actions Who

1 Apologies: Jackie Raw; Andy Hohne; Jez Cunningham
Hilary welcomed Lizzie and Kirsty to their first meeting. Letters of thanks from Chris and Jane Hubbard
were circulated.

2 Minutes of previous meeting March 9th: were accepted.
Matters arising: none

3 Lessons from previous events: AGM went well. In future all speakers must use mikes. No need for
nibbles but wine was appreciated.

4 Coffee Mornings: Sue and Linda are checking the rota. There is a need for 2 committee members to be
present and 2 people are needed in the kitchen. Helpers to be at the Hall by 10am. June 3.

5 Forthcoming Events: Village walk organized, May 24 — newsbite. JCSD
Barn Dance, possibly October 29. Cost £500 . Agreed to go ahead. Jackie to book Village hall; Linda to |JG
book group. LK

Beach Picnic — not going ahead. Murder Mystery — after Christmas.

Quiz — to be decided, dependent on Mission Hall activities and availability.
Vegetable Show July 30°? ( people have been reminded to plant spuds) — ask Jez. sSD
Cream Teas, organized by MH possibly July 31?

6 Update on Jubilee plans: The proposed land for the orchard cannot be used, no other site found yet.
Hilary thanked Jon and his team for their work in clearing around the Waterworks in preparation for the
party. 163 tickets have currently been sold. Jon is contacting Maureen Morris about furniture. Clearing
up will start at 6pm. Party starts at 1pm.

7 Biodiversity: After the talk at the AGM people wondered if the group could offer some walks to
villagers. Linda and Jon offered to ask Colin Marsh. Jon will also ask John Newbould if their newsletter |LK JW

could go to everyone as a matter of course.

8 Treasurer's Report: Financial year started April 1%, since when £200 has been taken in subs. The coffee
momning had a surplus of £44. £235 has been spent , £170 of that on the AGM. £650 has been spent on
the Jubilee bench, which should be paid back from the Fayre. We have received £236 as a Jubilee grant.
It would be a good idea to get more members.

9  |Subscriptions: We will try to collect at coffee momings. A future newsbite will remind people that we
haven't collected any for two years to encourage people to pay up.

10 |AOB: Dot Emblen has many primroses and snowdrops that she is happy for us to dig up and plant
around the village.

12 |Next meeting: June 8*7pm. Mission Hall.
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